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It’s almost that time of year again, the 
first day of school! We are so excited 
for school to start for our twelfth year! 

Supplies: 

Every student needs: 
 a mug to keep at school 
 a box of  pencils  
 a box of  tissues 

Ages 5 - 6: colored markers         
          (washable please!) 
Ages 7 - 8: colored paper 
Ages 9 - 10: colored pencils 
Ages 11+: pink eraser 

We have composition notebooks 
available at school for $2.  
Each student needs one. 

Helpful Hints:  
~ You can find the school calendar under “Resources” on 
the Contact Us page of our website, www.mandalaschool.org 
~Please notify Kelsey (kelseyz@mandalaschool.org) with any 
e-mail addresses you wish to have the weekly newsletters 
sent to. 
~ Follow us on Facebook & Instagram to see more frequent 
stories and news throughout the school year

Thank you 
to all the 
parents, 

children, and 
staff who 

made 
Mandala 
Summer 
Camp a 
success!  
☀

Our two simple rules: 
1. be kinder than you 
want to be 
2. don’t interfere with 
learning
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This summer has been both plentiful and 
relaxing! After enjoying two weeks of the 
Mandala summer program, I traveled to 
Europe to visit Germany, The Netherlands, 
Belgium, France, and Spain! From the 
beautiful architecture and delicious food to 
the intriguing conversations and salt water of 

the Mediterranean, I can say with ease 
that I will be back! The last few weeks 
of summer vacation will be spent 
catching up on some reading, practicing 
the guitar, and enjoying the sunshine.  
- Ms. Leah

What do Mandala teachers do all summer?

I worked at the Gow School 
Summer Program, teaching 
writing for five weeks. I did 
a lot of work at my house, 
including planting a 
bountiful garden. I watched 
my niece, Addy. Best of all, 
spent two beautiful weeks 
traveling the east coast of 
Spain!        -Ms. Kelsey 

I have been un-painting dining room windows at Mandala and un-
paving a brick patio at home so both can be repaired. Also got the 
east side of Mandala painted. 

Non-chore time has been spent hiking in Northern California and 
the Adirondacks. A bit of time has been devoted to weaving.   
-Dr. John


